
From: Michel, Christine
To: Info
Subject: FW: MAP-Last Ice Cancellation due to COVID-19
Date: Thursday, May 28, 2020 11:00:17 AM

Hi,

I am not sure if you would have received the original message informing of the cancellation
of the 2020 field program for the Multidisciplinary Arctic Program (MAP) - Last Ice, north of
Ellesmere Island, so I am re-sending (please see below), just in case it didn't make it
through the first time.

Thanks for your continued support.
All the best and take care.
Christine

From: Michel, Christine <Christine.Michel@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>
Sent: April 15, 2020 2:26 PM
To: Michel, Christine <Christine.Michel@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>
Cc: Nirlungnayuq, Gabriel <Gabriel.Nirlungnayuq@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Nanang, David
<David.Nanang@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Wang, Sen <Sen.Wang@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Young, Robert (C&A)
<Robert.Young@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Postma, Lianne <Lianne.Postma@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>; Stow, Jason
<Jason.Stow@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>
Subject: MAP-Last Ice Cancellation due to COVID-19
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear colleagues, team members and friends,
 
I hope this message finds you well.
 
As we go through unprecedented changes and adaptation in our personal lives, our work, and as a
society due to the COVID-19 pandemic, DFO has suspended non-critical lab and field based science
activities until June 15 2020. This also means that the 2020 field program for the Multidisciplinary
Arctic Program (MAP) – Last Ice is officially cancelled.
 
DFO is assessing options to continue MAP-Last Ice field activities next year and we will be discussing
with partners to coordinate a cohesive science effort in 2021.
 
I take this opportunity to thank all of you for your invaluable contributions to MAP-Last Ice, and look
forward to continue working together on very cool science at the top of world.
 
All the best & take care,
 
Christine
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Christine Michel, Ph.D.
Senior Research Scientist & Program Lead, Marine Productivity
Fisheries and Oceans Canada, Freshwater Institute,
501 University Crescent, Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3T 2N6   Canada
christine.michel@dfo-mpo.gc.ca  Ph: 204-984-8726
 
Chercheure scientifique senior et Directrice de programme
Pêches et Océans Canada, Institut des Eaux Douces,
501 Croissant Université, Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3T 2N6  Canada
christine.michel@dfo-mpo.gc.ca  Tél: 204-984-8726
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